
June 17, 2017 

 

The Slaterock Gravel Company 
123 Boulder Ave 
Bedrock, OH  44620 
 
 
Dear Mr. Slate;   
 
My name is Pebbles Flintstone.  I am 15 years old and just finished 9th grade at Bedrock High 
School.  I am in the Bedrock Rocks 4-H Club and I am raising 2 Hampshire hogs for my 4-H 
projects this year.  You probably know my parents Fred and Wilma Flintstone. 
 
This is my 3rd year taking hogs to the fair and I enjoy them very much.  I am working very hard 
to increase the weight of my hogs this year from the first two years.  My favorite part of this 
project is taking them for walks.  I give them marshmallows as rewards and they love them! 
 
I enjoy being in 4-H.  It teaches me how to care for my animals and how to talk to people.  I 
always try something new every year.  This year I am also taking a cooking project so that I can 
start learning how to cook.  I am planning on using the money I receive for my project this year 
to purchase my animals for next year.  I am thinking about taking a market lamb also next year. 
 
 
I would like to invite you to attend the Bedrock County Fair Livestock Auction this year and 
would be honored if you would bid on my project.  Before the fair, I will be at my hog’s pen if 
you would like to see me and the animal.  If you are currently not on the mailing list to receive 
passes for the fair, please let me know and I will make arrangements for you. 
 
Please contact me or my parents if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
Pebbles Flintstone 
234-789-4567 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pebbles Flintstone 



 
 
 

My hogs and my families hogs one 
week after we brought them home. 

Penelope loves to drink 
from the hose! 

Taking our daily walk! 

This is what they look like now! 


